

JAINE ELKIND ENEY Supervisor TEL: 914/381-7805 FAX: 914/381-7809 supervisor@townofmamaroneckny.org

June 9, 2024

Dear Joanna Liebman,

As Town Supervisor, and on behalf of the Town of Mamaroneck Town Council, I congratulate you on being honored by Westchester Jewish Center (WJC) at their 2024 Annual Spring Gala.

Joanna, you and your husband, Jared, joined WJC almost a decade ago when you enrolled your children in the Early Childhood Center, quickly making friends from those classes and other WJC connections. Since that time, you have made valuable contributions to the WJC family and therefore, to your community, the Town of Mamaroneck.

As co-chair of the Strategic Planning Committee with Jonathan Berg, you felt it was especially important that the Plan help the synagogue to be a place any community member could come for services, classes, and programs and that anyone would be welcomed, regardless of their prior knowledge or religious background. You wanted prospective members to feel the same warmth and connectivity you and your family felt. Joanna, you also serve as a Trustee and updated WJC's forms and dues structure to better reflect the temple's commitment to inclusion and recognition of all types of families. In addition, you partnered with Cantor Goldberg on two cycles of the Faith and Family initiative which helps parents "consider the family" through a Jewish lens.

The members of the Town Board and I are delighted to show our gratitude to residents who exemplify the best parts of being a resident – involvement in and dedication to the community and its institutions. We acknowledge your efforts and congratulate you on being recognized by Westchester Jewish Center.

We hope you enjoy tonight's festivities.

Jaine Elkend Ene

Sincerely,

Jaine Elkind Eney

Supervisor, Town of Mamaroneck